
Minutes 

Officials Committee Meeting 

December 17, 2014 

Bear and Grille, Orange, CT 

7:30 pm 

 

In attendance: Nancy Wargo, Ed Becker, Bill Repass, Dave Pite, Mike Huffman, Barbara 

Weiderecht, Margy Sargent 

 

- Minutes from October are passed. 

 

- RE-CERTIFICATION: 

        - Nancy is getting lots of emails for re-certification. 

        - Nancy and Barbara have contacted anyone involved in meets the first weekend of January 

to be sure that their officials are all set. 

        - Nan has to have a registration in order to generate a label to send out a tag. 

        - 125 officials, out of 327, are recertified.  Many background checks are missing. 

        - Barbara will wait to send the new officials certification tags until January 5.  Until they 

come out, everyone will have to print their cards off of OTS. 

        - Nancy will send an email with a list of all who are certified for 2015 and ask everyone to 

check for their name and if they are not there, to check their OTS to see what they are missing. 

         

 

OQM: Senior Championships Short Course 

        - Paul Memont will be our evaluator. 

 

WEBSITE: 

        - Nan is working on updating and Phillip is working with her on things that will help 

officials use it. 

 

CLINICS: 

        - We held many clinics and they were well attended. 

        - More will be held sometime after January. 

 

OFFICIALS TEAM VISITS: 

        - Another email will go out after the first of the year to see if any teams are interested. 

 

 
 


